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RHODE ISLAND

Association

The Rhode Island Saltwater Anglers Association represents over 7,500 recreational anglers and 28 affiliated clubs

March 4, 2021

RE: H.6191
To name the fishing pier at Rocky Point State Park in Warwick after the former RIDEM Deputy
Director, Larry Mouradjian

TO: Members of the House Committee On Special Legislation

Dear Representatives,

The Rhode Island Saltwater Anglers Association (RISAA) represents over 7,500 recreational
anglers and 28 affiliate clubs and we submit this letter in support of H.6191 that would formally
name the fishing pier at Rocky Point State Park in honor of Larry Mouradjian!

The leaders of RISAA know Larry Mouradjian well, having had the honor of working with him
on may projects over the years.  He has always been considerate and respectful to the saltwater
recreational fishing community. Any time we asked for help, he would always immediately
respond, do all that he could to resolve the problem, or lend support in projects.

We respectfully urge the House Committee on Special Legislation to support H.6191!

Sincerely,

Stephen J. Medeiros
President


